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Member Bob Lynn 
Member David Kensinger 
Member Thomas-Fine Walsh 
Member Chelsea Tremblay 
Member Jeff Meucci 
 

RE: Childhood Task Force 

Dear members of the Petersburg Assembly, 

I want to thank our assembly members for unanimously supporting the formation of the Childhood Task 
Force on the April 4th assembly meeting. I am hopeful this will be a huge step towards supporting 
professionals who support the growth and learning of our children.  Thank you for recognizing the need 
for the Borough to be involved in future advocacy efforts.   

 

I hereby express my interest in joining the Childhood Task Force.  I have been involved with the SHARE 
Coalition for about five years, am the co-founder and director of Kinder Skog Nature Program, and the 
lead teacher and director of Good Beginnings Preschool.  I feel my experience serving these various roles 
would benefit the Childhood Task Force and I look forward to being considered for this new role on the 
task force. Thank you for your consideration. 

 

With Respect, 

 

 

 

Katie Holmlund 


